
CITY OF INGLEWOOD 
LIBRARY BOARD MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 16, 2011 
 
The Inglewood Library Board held a meeting on November 16, 2011 in the Gladys 
Waddingham Lecture Hall.  The meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m. by Acting 
Library Manager, Frances Tracht. 
 
 Board members present: Richard Cavalier – District 1 
     Peter Holman – District 2 
     Patt Sanders – At Large 
 
 Board members absent: Joel Vallejo – District 4 
     Vacant – District 3 
 
 Library staff present:  Frances Tracht – Acting Library Manager 
     Brenda Davis – Administrative Secretary 
 
Library Board Commissioners were informed that this is our first meeting of the 
reconstituted Library Board.  The purpose of this meeting was to meet and greet each 
other, let them know some of the concerns we have and goals we have achieved in the 
Library.  The Acting Library Manager and Administrative Secretary gave the 
Commissioners a tour of the parking level of the Library so they can get a better 
understanding of how gift books and new materials are processed in the Library.  
 
Commissioner Peter Holman moved to adjourn the meeting.  Patt Sanders seconded, and 
the motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:56 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


